
 

 
 

It is hard to believe that we are at the end of another 

term. Thank you once again for all your support with 

Home Learning. We are very blessed as a school that 

you value the importance of working together for the 

benefit of the children, their education and well-being. 

We appreciate that Home Learning is a challenge and a 

different way for your children to engage but engage 

you have! My staff and I hope that you have enjoyed 

all the different approaches to the home learning that 

they have set you. We are hoping, like you, I am sure, 

for the time that we return together and hopefully it 

is not too far away. Some of the children in school 

have written messages on hearts hanging outside 

school for you to enjoy when you are on your daily 

exercise. Keep safe. 

In the meantime, in celebration of our Home Learning 

to date here is a snap shot of the wonderful things you 

and the children have all been doing: 

  

 
Keeping safe online 

This week all children had a chance to become involved 

in Safer Internet Day. Lots of them did some very 

responsible home learning on the topic of keeping safe 

on line. Below are a reminder of some of the sites you 

can visit to support keeping your children safe on line. 

There are others on our website also to help you at a 

time when many children are using online learning. 
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https://www.childnet.com/parents-and-carers/parent-
and-carer-toolkit 
 
https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/research-
resources/schools/e-safety-for-schools 
 
https://www.internetmatters.org/?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIk
tuA5LWK2wIVRYXVCh2afg2aEAAYASAAEgIJ5vD_BwE 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ella and imogen managed to pick up 

one full bin bag of litter, everything 

from plastic bags and bottles to 

polystyrene! Mrs Davies said “The 

girls had so much fun and Ella said ‘it’s ok we’re not 

doing our school work because we’re saving the planet 

instead!” 

 

 
A message to all my parents as I put away the COVID 

tests, put the lid on the bleach and tidy away the PPE 

for half term… 

 

Teachers, you may not be, 

But as Home Learners you are top of the tree! 

Not maths again you hear them say… 

No English please for today… 

Oh No! You may hear a scream and shout 

But learning starts and laptops are out! 

Videos are posted with such pride 

With loved ones at their side, 

Then there’s the evening when they’re tucked up in 

bed 

You might reflect (with a glass!) on what’s going on in 

their head… 

The work and times spent, will be treasured forever 

As one day, we all realise, we were in this together! 

Guard the faith and grasp the hope 

You’ve all shown how well you can cope! 

Have a super half term,  

Mrs Neveu 

 

 
 

J Neveu 
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